UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON DC 20580

November 29, 1968

Docket No, S50-146

Dr: Carroll W, Zabel

Chalirman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U, §, Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D, €,

Dear Dr, Zabel:

Three (3) coples of the follovwing are transmitted
for the information of the Committee:

1. Letter from Saxton Juclear Experimental Corporation
dated November 26, 1968, transmitting information
in responpe to the ACRS staff {nquiry concerning
the reactor scram due to FRV closure,

2, Letter from Saxton Nuclear Experimental Corpovation
dated November 27, 1968, reporting ervatic instrument

response on steam generator wide and narrow range
level recorders and on primary coolant “low recorder

after shutdown on October 4, 1968,
Sincerely yours, ‘-v’ “
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Peter A, Morris, Director
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Diviston of Reactor Licensing )
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